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8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you for making me feel so welcome.  I can’t believe how quickly the week has gone and 
how well the children have coped in the hot weather.   
 
This week, I have spent lots of time visiting classes and getting to know as many children as 
possible.  I have been very impressed with their positive attitudes to their learning.  They have 
certainly returned back to school keen to impress and work hard.     
 
During assembly on Thursday, I launched 3 new rules for everyone at Parklands.   
 

➢ Be ready to learn.   
➢ Be kind and respectful.   
➢ Be safe.   

 
Over the next few weeks, we will be continuing to explore these rules and think about what 
they mean to each of us.   
 
Next week, the temperature is due to be much cooler again so the children can return to school 
in their school uniform.  If it gets very hot again, we will relax the school uniform and ask the 
children to wear their PE kits.  Thank you for supporting us with this while I explore how we can 
make the school cooler during the summer.   
 
I have had the most wonderful week and I am really looking forward to the term ahead.   
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  I might even venture to the beach now I’m no longer a Londoner.   
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Charlotte Angeli  

 
Headteacher 
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